
From: Leslie Sanderson [mailto:lesliesanderson@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 2:09 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: oppose northern pass 
 
Dear Ms Monroe, 
 
I am writing to inform New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee that I oppose the 
proposed Northern Pass.  I feel it would be an affront to the beauty of our state and 
would not bring benefits to our citizens. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Leslie Sanderson 
Bristol, NH 032222 
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